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Murray, Elizabeth

From: Ben Thompson <bgt@gardiner.nb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 11:47 AM
To: PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
Subject: PAC - 155 Smythe St

You don’t often get email from bgt@gardiner.nb.ca. Learn why this is important

External email:
Do not follow instructions, click links, open attachments, forward or respond to the email unless you recognize

the sender and know the content is safe.

Re the subject re-zoning application by Erik & Chantel Nielsen,

We own the property at 177 Smythe, directly beside the subject property. We see no issues with the re-zoning and fjjy
support the application.

Thank you,

Ben Gardiner Thompson
Gardiner Properties Ltd.
Gardiner Holding (PET) Ltd.
Ph: 506-259-7736
www.gardinerproperties.ca
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